
Recently the N.C. Wildlife Resources Commission has received a few questions regarding the new format 
of the big game harvest report card, and whether or not the antlered deer limit has been changed for 
the Eastern season.  To clarify, there have been no changes from the previous year with regard to the 
allowed antlered buck harvest.  Those hunting in the Eastern season may continue to harvest and report 
antlered deer using the deer harvest reporting items circled in red below.  These two items cannot be 
used to harvest and report antlered deer in the Central, Northwestern, and Western seasons. 
 

 


